
March 2019 

 

General 

 
 Cape Royale Hotel in Cape Town is no longer trading as a 5-star hotel but is now being sold as 4-star self-service luxury 

apartments. 
 
 The Marly in Cape Town will be closed from 01 April to 15 July 2019 for extensive renovations. In addition to the renovations, 

they will also be adding 27 new rooms which are due to open 01 December 2019. 
 

 African Bush Camps has secured a new airstrip on their neighbouring concession in the Linyanti for during the rainy season.  
Guests will therefore no longer need to transfer from Savuti.  

 

 Airlink will now be offering an “All Jet Service” between Johannesburg and Richards Bay.  They have also introduced a 
Business Class service on the Hoedspruit and Nelspruit Routes. 

 

 Zambezi Queen Collection has announced that their three Chobe Princesses are currently undergoing extensive 
refurbishments due for completion on 30 April 2019. 

 

 Santorini Mozambique has advised that all visitors that go into the Bazaruto Archipelago National Park on one of their boat 
excursions will, going forward, need to pay a USD$ 25.00 per person per trip conservation levy, this includes children. 

 
 
 

 
Specials 

 
 Boschendal has released a Stay 3 Pay 2 and Stay 4 Pay 3 Winter special offer, valid from 01 May to 31 August 2019. 
 
 The Collection has released a Stay 3 Pay 4 special offer at all their properties, valid from 01 April to 30 September 2019. 

 
 Newmark Hotels has released a Stay 4 Pay 3 special at Victoria & Alfred Hotel, Queen Victoria Hotel, Manor House and Dock 

House, valid 01 April to 30 September 2019. 
 

 Machaba Safaris has released a Stay 3 Pay 2 special offer at all the Machaba Hwange properties, valid 01 March 2019 to 10 
January 2020 (Deteema Springs opens 01 May 2019 and Deka Camp opens 01 June 2019). 

 
 


